
>> Hi guys.  My name is Ashley Dittman and I am the Pearson Campus Ambassador at 
Purdue University.  I am really sorry for everything that's going on and being --
having to move to a digital platform.  I know it's a really stressful time.  I 
completely feel free for you.  I'm in the same situation.  Purdue moved 
completely virtual.  So, I totally understand how you're feeling but hopefully 
after you watch this video, a little bit of the stress goes away.  I'm going to 
show you today how to access your books online completely free.  That way if you 
either left your books at campus or you were using a library copy of a book or 
something, and you are stressed that you now have to go buy a book, I have an 
option for you so that you can have a free book for the rest of the semester.  
So, you're going to go to your browser, and you'll type in RedShelf Respond.  And
then go to student response.redshelf.com.  If you just go to RedShelf, it doesn't
register that you get free books.  It'll still make you pay for the books full 
price.  So really make sure that you're going to this.  And you get up to 7 free 
eBooks.  So, you'll go over here, hit log in.  If you don't have an account, 
you'll go to create an account.  You'll type in all this information and then 
you'll search for your school.
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If you can't find your school, it might be because they don't have a license with
RedShelf.  In that case, you wouldn't be able to use this, but you might able to 
use VitalSource.  And then you will click, you read all of the terms of use and 
privacy notice.  And then create your account.  I'm going to go back and go ahead
and just log in.  So, you can see I actually have used this.  I got one of my 
textbooks that I had to give back to the university but what you'll do is you'll 
go up here to search and if you -- you just type in the title.  If you know the 
ISBN number, you can type in that.  I'm just going to type in physics and hit 
search.  And then I'm going to go to this one and you can see that it says borrow
through 5/25.  If you did it correctly, they'll come up like this.  If you didn't
do it correctly, it'll actually come up with a price that you have to pay.  So, 
it's really, really important that you actually go to 
studentresponse.redshelf.com.  You'll just hit view details.  

^M00:02:44

And then it'll tell you to activate your account.  You will do the email.  You'll
active that and then it'll actually add the book to your library.  And then just 
to access your library, I guess, it calls it my shelf.  You'll go here and then 
it will have the book that you borrowed.  And then you have 38 day rental 
duration and then you just hit start reading.  And it will -- there we go.  It 
will bring your book up.  So, you can just read your book just like you had it 
initially.  And that is how you use RedShelf to get free books.  So, I hope this 
video was a little bit helpful.  Stay safe and stay healthy.  And best of luck 
with the rest of the semester.  


